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Families,  

 

This is Clay Hudgins, principal at Brazos Middle School, with an important message. Today, 

11/10/2020, BMS was notified that a student has tested positive for COVID-19. The student was 

last on the Middle School campus on the morning of Tuesday, 11/10/2020.  Common areas 

have been cleaned and disinfected, as outlined in our Brazos return to school plan.   

The individual will self-isolate at home until the following three are met: 

 The individual has not had a fever (temperature greater than 100.0 degrees) for 24 

hours without the use of fever-reducing medications. 

 Symptoms have improved (for example, cough and shortness of breath). 

 At least 10 days have passed since the first symptoms appeared. 

Brazos ISD along with the Texas Department of State Health Services (DSHS) will lead the 

contact investigation. Individuals identified as close contacts have been notified by BISD and 

will self-quarantine for 14 days per CDC recommendations.  If you have not already been 

notified with a phone call from BISD, then your child was not in close contact with the positive 

individual.  

 Close contact is determined as anyone who is within 6 feet of an infected person for at 

least 15 minutes. 

We will continue to closely monitor this situation and will provide additional information as 

needed. If you have any questions, please contact our school office at (979) 478-6814. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Clay Hudgins 

Brazos Middle School Principal 


